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Congratulations to our valued colleague Andrew Woodson, who is set

to start at the Federal Election Commission (FEC) on December 9 as

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Lee Goodman. Commissioner

Goodman took office at the end of October and is slated to be

Chairman of the FEC next year. While we are all very sorry to see

Andrew go, we wish him well in his new endeavor, which will no

doubt broaden his horizons and his expertise in federal election law.

Good luck, Andrew!


